
This is an "open house" format where the 

newest members of our academic community will share their 

teaching and research interests in an informal setting.

Please RSVP by September 23rd to ext. 1340 or  

cte@providence.edu by September 23rd.

Friday, September 27th, 2013
2:30 pm - 4:30 pm

The Center for Teaching Excellence (Feinstein 304)

The Center for Teaching Excellence and the 

Office of Academic Affairs invite you to join us for the


